Jessica van den Hof

From: Info
Subject: FW: Request for MEH to help with 2nd Annual Community Hockey Game (November 16
2024)

From: Jessica van den Hof <jvandenhof@easthants.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 1:45 PM

To: Info <info@easthants.ca>

Subject: FW: Request for MEH to help with 2nd Annual Community Hockey Game (November 16 2024)

From: HERH Boys Hockey Manager

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 2:48 PM

To: Alana Tapper

Cc: Sandra Garden-Cole HERH Boys Hockey Manager

Subject: Request for MEH to help with 2nd Annual Community Hockey Game (November 16 2024)

Good afternoon,

The Hants East Rural High (HERH) Boys Hockey Team had the opportunity to play hockey against the local Enfield RCMP
detachment last November. This November, HERH will play the RCMP for the 2nd Annual Community Hockey Game with
game proceeds going to a local charity: the Braeden Bannister Memorial fund. Braeden was a valued member of the
HERH hockey team when he was in high school and this memorial fund continues to give back to our community and
high school, and the boys hockey team wants to do our part to give back. In partnership, the RCMP will be sharing a
facebook event to help advertise the community hockey game.

The Hants East Rural High (HERH) boys hockey team will be facing off against the local Enfield RCMP detachment
on Saturday, November 16 at 7:30 pm for the 2nd Annual Community Hockey Game. This is a great platform for
these two unlikely groups to meet and have some fun! We will fill the stands and it will be a night to remember!
All proceeds will be given to the Braeden Bannister Memorial Fund. Braeden was a grade 10 student at HERH, was
a member of the HERH hockey team and a junior firefighter. In 2019, Braeden tragically passed away after a
medical emergency. The Braeden Bannister Memorial Fund was set up in 2020 with two goals: to give back to the
community of East Hants and ensure that every school in East Hants has a life-saving AED. The Braeden Bannister
Memorial Fund has been actively fundraising and continues to support local students, athletes, and several local
groups. We would welcome any opportunity to profile the game and the memorial fund. We would also like to
invite you to join us for the hockey game.

Please note that all groups or organizations that donate time and/or resources will be honoured at the hockey game as
event sponsors by the announcer, included on the event program, and thanked on the HERH Tigers Hockey Facebook

page.

We were honored to be supported by the Municipality in November 2023, and we are requesting again for the
Municipality to again assist us in raising funds for a local memorial fund, but to also encourage some good wholesome
fun in East hants! Attached is the completed Community Grant Application form where we are requesting the Event
Hosting Grant, or more importantly, covering the cost of ice rental to be donated on behalf of the Municipality of East



Hants. | have CCed Sandra Garden-Cole, my local councillor. Attached is the completed Community Grant Application.
And thank you for your consideration.

Dawn Whitty
HERH Boys Hockey Co-Manager
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